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City council members

I am writing to urge you to appoint Hal Bohner, Ron Chestnut, and Brent Newell to GPAC.

The addition of these citizen with their combined professional experience with environment,
urban planning, land use, and county and city government will give the GPAC the expertise
that will add depth as well as a diversity of opinions with will strengthen the plan.

They have contributed substantially to our community. We need strong people with combined
skills and experience so we have the best future for Petaluma.

Thank you,
Suzanne

SUZANNE BIAGGI






